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 In reviewing Ordinance No. 134-2014 it came to the attention of the Planning staff and 

the Law Department that there was a clerical error in the title of the text amendment to the 

zoning ordinance.  Rather than listing the private entity that introduced and sought the text 

amendment to allow the reduction of surplus parking as a minor amendment on the development 

plan, the Planning Commission was listed in the title.  After discussion within the Law 

Department and with the Council Clerk, it was determined that an ordinance amending 

Ordinance No. 134-2014 to correct the clerical error in the title would be appropriate for 

consistency of the record.  There are no substantive changes to the ordinance, the amending 

ordinance merely corrects the clerical error.    

  


